
APPENDIX ONE 

 

Turnham Primary Foundation School 
Executive Headteacher: Selina Sharpe Head of School: Kath Margetts 

Turnham Road, London 5E4 2HH T: 020 7639 0440 F: 020 7635 8034 E: office@tumham.lewisham.sch.uk W: 

turnham.lewisham.sch.uk 

Wednesday 4th February 2015 

Dear Margaret, 

I write on behalf of the governing body of Turnham Primary Foundation School to state that we fully 

endorse and support the intended building proposals. 

To date we have found the consultation process to be both informative and considerate. 

We are excited about how, if approved, the building scheme will benefit our pupils, staff, parents 

and members of our local community. 

The proposals were discussed and ratified at our governing body meeting held on 22nd July 2014. 

I look fàrward to being informed of future developments. 

Yours Siçicerely 

/ 
Robert Mapp 

Chair of Governors 

Turnham Primary Foundation School. 

 


